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May 5, 2023 

 

 

The Burlington Police Department would like to remind neighbors to remove valuables from 

your vehicles and keep them locked. We have received many reports from the community about 

people stealing from vehicles. Practicing a daily routine can help keep you and your belongings 

safe. 

 

Friendly Reminder: 

 Remove valuables from your car 

 Lock car doors 

 Store key fobs in a safe place, away from your car 

 When possible, keep your car in garage or well-lit area 

 When possible, aim security cameras at your parked car 

 

For additional safety and crime prevention resources, please visit our website at 

https://www.burlingtonvt.gov/Police/Safety-Crime-Prevention-Resources 
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